
 

 

January 25, 2016 

Traffic Alert  
22nd Street Sewer Rehabilitation Project 

Swan Road to Alvernon Way 
 

This is the first in a series of traffic alerts that will be issued throughout the construction of the 22nd Street Sewer 

Rehabilitation Project. These alerts will announce construction, detour and street closure information as it affects 

traffic.  

Beginning today, Monday, January 25, 2016 through Friday, January 29, 2016 the contractor will begin pothole 
operations, a small excavation procedure that helps identify underground utility details, in preparation of the 
upcoming sewer rehabilitation along 22nd Street, from Swan Road to Alvernon Way. This phase of work will be 
centered in and near the intersection of 22nd Street and Alvernon Way.  
The following restrictions will be in place: 

Tuesday, January 26, 2016 

 Work will be completed between 7 a.m. and 3 p.m.  

 Eastbound 22nd Street will be reduced to two through-travel lanes east and west of the Alvernon Way 
intersection. 

 Westbound 22nd Street to southbound Alvernon Way will be reduced to one left turn lane. 

 Southbound Alvernon Way to eastbound 22nd Street will be reduced to one left turn lane. 

Wednesday, January 27, 2016 (NIGHT WORK) 

 Work will be completed between 7 p.m. and 5 a.m. the following morning. 

 Southbound Alvernon Way will be reduced to two through-travel lanes, north and south of the 22nd 
Street intersection. 

 Southbound Alvernon way to eastbound 22nd Street will be reduced to one left-turn lane. 

 Southbound Alvernon Way right-turn lane will be maintained. 

Thursday, January 28, 2016 (NIGHT WORK) 

 Work will be completed between 7 p.m. and 5 a.m. the following morning. 

 Southbound Alvernon Way will be reduced to one through-travel lane north of the 22nd Street 
intersection. 

 Southbound Alvernon Way bike lane will be closed north and south of the 22nd Street intersection. 

 All turn movements will be maintained. 

At 9 a.m. on Friday, January 29, 2016, the contractor will begin paving the plated excavation areas. Traffic will be 

shifted around the work areas; motorists and bicyclists should expect intermittent lane closures and delays while 

work is completed.  

 

The traveling public should expect delays when driving, bicycling, or walking in this work area. 

For your safety, please observe all traffic control signage, message boards and obey reduced speed limits. Watch for 

construction personnel and equipment in the work zone. 

 
For additional information visit www.sewerimprovements.info. 

You can also call the information line at 520-622-2527 

### 

http://www.sewerimprovements.info/

